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Our entire Staff wishes all our families and friends a wonderful summer!! 

CPC WNS&K June Date Reminders: 

June 1st     Last day for the Friday 2’s: Party at 8:45 am 

June 2nd  School Picnic at Memorial Field:  11am to 1pm 

June 4th    Last day for Monday/Friday 2’s:  Party at 8:45am 

June 5th   Last day for 2 ½’s Classes:  Party at 8:45am 

June 5th Last Day for Lunch Programs, Explore and More and 
Imagination Station classes 

June 6th    Last day for all 3’s classes – Party at 10:00am   

June 6th   All 4’s classes: Music Performance - 9:30am in Sanctuary 

June 6th   Kindergarten Play:  11:00am in the Auditorium 

June 11th-15th  Camp CPC from 8:45am to 12:00pm 
 

Director’s Corner: 

The end of the school year is always bittersweet.  It is hard to say good-bye to families that have 

been with us for so many years.  It has been a pleasure getting to know you and your overwhelming 

support of our school is so greatly appreciated.  With the celebration of the school’s 50th Birthday 

in the fall we hope to see you back.  As we get organized for the festivities over the summer I 

would encourage you to let us know if we have any parent “alum” and what year’s you attended.  

We have an email set up: CPC.celebrate.50@gmail.com. and encourage you to send any 

photographs, memories and stories.  We would love to hear what are past “alum” are doing now.  

Help us pass the word!  We encourage all our current families also to share pictures and memories 

of your child’s years here at CPC. Save the date for Sunday, October 21st as the school will be 

celebrated at the 5pm WAVE service with crafts for the children and food and a birthday cake for 

all!  A lot has happened since 1968 and it is certainly a milestone we don’t want to ignore!  Keep 

checking our website cpc-school.org for all the information! 

With this school year ending, I wish to thank this past year’s PTO Board; Leah Enthoven, Teal 

Rodriguez, Lauren Decker, Sarah Ross, Susan Campbell, Nev DiPetrillo and Casey Cohen.  The 

Parent Organization does so much for the school and the events are great fun for all our families.  

I am very appreciative of all their time and efforts, to all of you who chaired the various events, 

and to all of you who participate to make the events such a success. 

I also would like to thank the Advisory Board; Shelley Sherman, Erin Davies, Linda Hander, 

Kendall Hander, Claire DeLong, Elizabeth Somerlot, Ariane Pfaff and Pastor Deborah Huggins.   

Their constant support assists me in every way possible. They help guide the administrative 

decisions that keep the school growing and sought-after, year after year.   



Camp Families be on the look-out for the email with the week’s plans that will be sent to 

you soon. 

School News: 

CJ FLINTOSH CHILDREN’S LIBRARY UPDATES:  What a huge 

success this venture has been!  I can’t put into words how much I 

have enjoyed this time with the children each week.  Thanks to all 

of you, the borrowing of books went extremely well!  There were 

many special moments but the 

highlights were having my daughter 

in law as guest reader the Friday 

before Mother’s Day to all the Friday 

Library classes.  My son and 

grandson were here as well which 

made for such a perfect day.  The 

other major highlight was all 

through May we have very special 

guest readers as each of our own 

Kindergartners had their turn to read to a class in the Library.  They 

did such a great job and the children listened so intently.  Such a 

proud moment!   I am very grateful for all the books donated during 

the Book Fair.  It will be a summer project once again to order more 

books and weed out some of our older ones.  I look forward to 

September and having all the classes borrowing books each week 

from the start!  I have enjoyed my time with my volunteers and their time made the process go 

smoothly.  Celia O’Rourke, Jessica Lemkau, Suzanna Devens, Kerri Peto, Leslie Flax, Katie Lindquist 

and Michelle DeMuth; it truly was fun…thank you so much! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More School News?  We are looking forward to next year with our extended morning hours.  We 

anticipate it being a welcomed addition of the time spent together.  A lot of planning will take place 

over the summer months to ensure that this change is very positive one!  For those coming back 

in the fall, we thank you for your ongoing support to the school and look forward to seeing you in 

September.  I hope your summers are full of simple pleasures and that you all have time to truly 

enjoy with your beautiful children.  Enjoy a summer of reading, walking, swimming, picnicking, 

bike riding and lots of outdoor fun with your children! I hope you can slow down the pace and enjoy 

the simple pleasures that come with your child’s early years!   Wishing you a truly HAPPY, HEALTHY, 

SAFE, and SPECIAL summer!   

CPC WNS&K Parents’ Organization: 



It is hard to believe that the school year is coming to an end! Our children are blessed to have wonderful 

teachers who have helped them grow and learn so much over the last year.  

The CPC Parents Organization would like to thank everyone who has helped make this year so successful. 

To all the event chairs, volunteers and those who participated in the PO's various events throughout the 

year - THANK YOU!! The support and commitment over the past year is greatly appreciated. 

We wrapped up the year with a fantastic Mom's Night Out at the home of Heather Marotta. We cannot 

thank Heather enough to opening her home and gorgeous backyard for us to enjoy a relaxing, kid-free 

evening in the company of wonderful friends.  

We hope to see many of you at the End of Year Picnic this Saturday, June 2nd.  

One more save the date... 

End of Year Picnic:  Saturday, June 2nd:  Picnic Grove at Memorial Field, 5 Myrtle Avenue 

(situated on hill between both baseball diamonds) from 11am to 1pm 

Let’s get together with our fellow CPC families on SATURDAY, JUNE 2, 2018 for fun, food, drink and 

some serious DJ action! It's FREE for all (but you must RSVP through the Paperless Post Invite)!  

On behalf of the Parents Organization Board, we thank you for making this another incredible year to 

serve the CPC Community. We wish you all a safe and relaxing summer and look forward to seeing you 

all in September. 

Leah Enthoven & Teal Rodriguez 

 

 


